
 

 

 

 

Meeting Notice of the 2023 BHBE ATRR Rates Review 

  

Join us for our 2023 BHBE Annual Transmission Revenue Requirement rates review meeting 

on Tuesday, Oct. 25, 2022, 9:00 a.m. to 9:50 a.m. MDT via Teams meeting. There will be no in-

person meeting. 

 

You can attend remotely using the following information. Click here to join the meeting or dial in 

at 605.782.9484 using conference ID number 918 437 462#. 

 

This meeting is held in accordance with the formula rate protocols found in Attachment H filed 

with FERC.  

 

If you have questions, please call our transmission service line at 605-721-2220 or 

email TransmissionService@blackhillscorp.com. 

 
 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZDJkYWEyZmItNGU4NS00MWU2LThmZmQtOThmMmU1ZTVlZjI0%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252268f8783f-150e-4cdb-8b98-b7d9a3065dc2%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25221ca5f7e1-f1fd-4c36-9bf0-403922a8f9ae%2522%257d&data=05%7C01%7CJacki.WelbigStenson%40blackhillscorp.com%7C4dbe0a825b4245c910a708daa22ba30e%7C68f8783f150e4cdb8b98b7d9a3065dc2%7C0%7C0%7C638000605546319987%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jxmSMQKMDml1dG2tPOfSjRpCSSTY7j7qbi%2Fc0eEepyk%3D&reserved=0
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